
 
 
 
 
 
November 8, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor – 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. – Application for an 

Exemption from Mandated Time of Use Pricing for Regulated Price Plan 
Consumers 
Board File Number EB-2010-0306 

 
 
On November 5, 2010, the Ontario Energy Board (“the Board”) issued Thunder Bay 
Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (“TBHEDI”) its Notice of Application and Written 
Hearing (“the Notice”) relating to TBHEDI’s application for an exemption from mandated 
time of use pricing for regulated price plan consumers.   
 
As requested by the Board in its fourth (4th) point of Direction in the Notice, TBHEDI is 
informing the Board by way of this letter directed to the Board Secretary that the Notice 
has been posted on TBHEDI’s website and the four Northern Ontario distributors, 
namely, Sioux Lookout Hydro, Atikokan Hydro Inc., Fort Frances Power Corporation, 
and Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd.  have been notified. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact the undersigned at (807) 343-1030. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
 
Tim Wilson 
Vice President, Customer Service & Conservation 
 
TW/jh 
 
 


